
 
 

The next Consolidated Election for Ashmore officials  
will be held on April 1, 2025.  

 
Anyone interested in running for a Village office  

should pick up an Election Packet from the Municipal Office  
starting Tuesday, August 20, 2024.  

Candidates' nominating papers must be filed with the  
Village Clerk between November 12-18.  

 
Positions up for election include: 
 three (3) Village Trustees (full-term) and  

 one (1) Village Trustee (partial-term).  
(Positions are currently held by Dane Perdieu, Terry Price,  

Cathy Welborn, and Thomas “TC” Grissom.) 
 

Questions may be directed to Ashmore Village Clerk Jackie Freezeland. 
10 W Ashmore St – PO Box 99 

217-349-8332 
clerk@ashmore.gov 


